

Melanie Graves, MSN, RN, CMSRN from St. Luke's Health-The Woodlands Hospital, recently presented a poster at the Texas Nurses Association Conference in Austin.

Her presentation, alongside colleagues from Sam Houston State University (SHSU) and Memorial Hermann Cypress Hospital, highlighted the Shared Nurse Academic Practice Partnership Initiative (SNAPPI).

This groundbreaking program, developed by SHSU, addresses the critical nursing faculty shortage by integrating experienced bedside nurses into teaching roles. SNAPPI offers a replicable model with the potential to transform nursing education across Texas and beyond.

Learn more about this important initiative

here: https://ow.ly/BEAU50W5G1p #Nursing #NursingEducation

